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AMENDMENT OF FEES AND CHARGES – DISPOSAL OF CONCRETE

The Shire wishes to advise that from 1 January 2025, the fee to dispose of concrete containing metal
reinforcing will change for commercial operators and businesses.

This change supports the Shire’s recycling practices by encouraging separation of concrete free from
metal reinforcing.

The Shire’s waste facility is equipped with a crusher bucket attachment for its excavator, enabling the
efficient processing of non-reinforced concrete into reusable material.  This crushed concrete is utilised

on-site to maintain internal roads and tracks, demonstrating a practical and sustainable recycling
method.

The amendment to the Shire’s Fees and Charges is as follows:

Disposal of concrete without metal reinforcing remains free of charge for all customers.

Amanda Dexter
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

Waste Item 

Concrete, bricks, tile, rocks 
containing metal reinforcement and 
other waste types

Current
Commercial

Customer Fee
(incl GST)

FREE

Revised
Commercial

Customer Fee
(incl GST)

$32/tonne


